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Lynne Baldwin

From: Naqvi, Abiha - Oxfordshire County Council <Abiha.Naqvi@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> on 

behalf of Planning Consultations - E&E 

<PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 March 2023 09:29

To: Gemma Magnuson; Planning

Cc: Cllr George Reynolds

Subject: Oxfordshire County Council response to 21/00517/F, Land Used For Motorcross, 

Stratford Road A422, Wroxton, OX15 6HX

Good Morning, 

I am writing to inform you that OCC do not have any comments for this ammendment 21/00517/F, Land Used For 
Motorcross, Stratford Road A422, Wroxton, OX15 6HX.

If you have any further queries, please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk and a member 
of Planning Process Team will get back to you as soon as possible.

Kind regards, 
Planning Process Team 
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